
 

Townsend’s News – 2006 

Hello to all our friends and family near and far!  Here 

is some news from the past year:- 

Tim and Andrea got married on 8th.July – what a 

wonderful day – bride was beautiful and the rest of us 

didn’t look too bad!  (You can judge for yourselves).  

It was a lovely service in the church near to our house 

and then off to a great reception in an Aberdeen hotel.  

Lovely to see so many family and friends. 

Susannah is spending Christmas with her friends in 

Manchester and then we’ll see her afterwards.  She has 

been up to Aberdeen now and again particularly for the 

hen party and then the wedding of course.  She also had 

five days in Rome which she thoroughly enjoyed.  She 

keeps busy with her work and social life! 

Naomi is now into her second year at Chester and lives 

in a house with 7 other girls!  She was 21 this year 

and she had a joint party with a friend and the theme 

was ‘countries’ – there were some interesting costumes.  

She did her fair share of travelling over the summer to 

Ireland, Edinburgh & Thailand! 

Steve & Jenny continue to keep busy with work and 

church activities.  Steve has had a very demanding term 

and will be glad when it ends!  We didn’t go away in 

the summer but we enjoyed some great days out with 

relatives – the weather was superb.  We also spent a 

week lazing and pottering in the garden. We’ve done 

some interior decorating this year, which no doubt will 

continue next year. 

May God bless you in the coming year! 

Love from us all 

   

 


